
Dear Chair Holvey, 
 
Please oppose HB2882, as farmers we need all tools available for growing food and fiber crops to feed 
people in our state and the world. 
 
Keep Oregon innovative by protecting all the farmers and using the best science available. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Brooks 
26845 McFarland Rd 
Monroe, OR 97456 
brooksl@peak.org 
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